
 

Kevin Corcoran 
Eye Bank Association of America 
1101 17th Street NW 
Suite 400 
Washington DC 20036 
 
Dear Mr. Corcoran: 
 
It is with great confidence that Dakota Lions Sight & Health supports Beverly 
Lush as a candate for the position of Secretary-Treasurer of the EBAA Board of 
Directors. 
 
Beverly is a trusted member of Dakota Lions Sight & Health and the eye 
banking community. She has proven her commitment and skills to the 
Association and its members in her previous role on the Finance Committee, 
and EBAA Board of Directors where she has served a previous term as the Chair 
of Finance. Beverly is open to new ideas and brings a strong and unique 
financial perspective to the role. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Marcy Dimond 
Chief Executive Officer 


